
The Parish Hall Committee wish you all a 

happy and prosperous New Year 2017 

 

January to March 2017 
 

Domino Drive 

Come along to the first domino drive of 2017   

There will be a domino drive fortnightly after this 

date. 

 

********************** 

 

Parish Party Friday 20th   January at 7. 30 p.m. 
Jacob’s Join, quizzes and games for all age groups 

All children must be accompanied by a responsible adult. 

 

********************** 

Parish Hall Spring Meeting 
Thursday 26th January at 6.00 p.m. 

Taking down Christmas decorations followed by meeting. 

Everyone is welcome 

 

********************** 

 

Farmers’ Ball  

Friday 17th February 2017 at 7. 30 p.m. 
Tickets now available from Freda Parker- 01524 791068 

£11.50 

They soon sell out – so get your tickets quickly 

 

**************************** 

Heritage Room Opening 
Open Afternoons - 2 pm to 4 pm 

Sunday 29th January 

Sunday 19th March 

Sunday 30th April 

Tea, coffee and home made cakes will be served. 

We have a quiz for children. 

We will be displaying new material about Bleasdale  

National School 

Further information from Jean - 01995 606511 or  

by email at fonejean@outlook.com 

 

We have appreciated the support from the Heritage Lottery Fund  

which has financed our World War 1 project  

We continue to exhibit our research including  

 photographs, biographies and  posters.  

Family History Research 
Experienced family history researchers will be available to 

help you with your particular queries about your family 

history 

Volunteers would be much appreciated 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LET ME KNOW 

Have you got new 

neighbours, let them 

know about the 

newsletter  

If you are still 

receiving this by post 

please can we not 

send it by email don’t 

let us waste money on 

postage!!!!   

Please contact  

Sue McDade on 

philipandsusanmcdade

@yahoo.co.uk 
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A defibrillator in Bleasdale???? 
Following the first aid course in 2016 and training on the use of a 

defibrillator we think it would be an excellent idea to have one in Bleasdale. 

It could save a life. 
Firstly… 

We would need to do some fund raising and are looking for some bright 

ideas to raise the money. 

 

If you have an idea don’t keep it to yourself share it with us  

and then we can get into action. 
Help to keep the people of Bleasdale and the surrounding 

area safer 

 

***************************** 

 

Future Events 

Bleasdale Tower Garden Open 

Days  
Saturday 20th and Sunday 21st May 

 

***************************** 

 

Spot on Rural Touring Company 
 Presents 

‘Everything Fitz’  

Meet the Fitzgerald’s – a family group featuring 3 time Canadian Grand 

master Fiddle champions and Ontario open step dance 

champions – also a guitarist and vocalist. The band presents a 

program of music and dance which reflects their distinct 

Canadian culture – also includes various styles of fiddle music 

Celtic, jazz, bluegrass, French-Canadian and pop, dance tap 

and Irish 

Wednesday 31st May at 7. 30 pm in the Parish Hall 

Tickets will be available from mid January onwards  

Contact:- 

Jean 01995 606511 or Sue 01995 643499  

£7 for adults and £4 for children  

 

*************************** 

 

Bulk Oil Delivery 
 Bleasdale oil users (and from the surrounding area) please contact  

Jean 01995 606511 

 If you wish to order oil. 

Please place your orders by 23rd March for delivery soon after that date. 

 

**************************** 

 

Are you celebrating a special occasion? 

Why not hire the Parish hall.  Contact Eveline 01995 61517 for 

more details 
 

 

 

 Have a look at our 

website for Bleasdale 

Parish Hall at 

www.bleasdaleparish.

co.uk 

 


